Jonathan Stahlman Mon 10/25/2021 5:52 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Stahlman

Alicia Anderson <

Mon 10/25/2021 6:50 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 < District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Kindest Regards, Alicia

Christopher Wemp <

Mon 10/25/2021 2:50 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Christopher Wemp

Steven Hurley

Mon 10/25/2021 3:31 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Steven Hurley

roman.gafiteanu

Mon 10/25/2021 3:36 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Roman Gafiteanu

Alejandrino Valenzuela

Mon 10/25/2021 3:38 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 < District10@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov> [External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

My home is right next to the tracks (literally) this is long overdue I attended meetings with Raul Peralez, Mayor Licardo and Union Pacific in 2015 to discuss this issue and here we are closing out 2021 and we are still working on this I hope this is the last hurdle. The downtown is growing with more and more housing this quiet zone is needed in order to support the growth and attract renters and buyers.

Sincerely,

Alejandrino Valenzuela

John DeJulio

Mon 10/25/2021 4:09 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

John DeJulio

Anna Tran <

Mon 10/25/2021 4:09 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Council members,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a guiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Thank you, Anna Tran

Sent from my iPhone

Max <

Mon 10/25/2021 4:21 PM

To: District 10 < District10@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 < district3@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Max and Jasmine

Kendra Newby <

Mon 10/25/2021 7:31 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Kendra Newby

Bilodeau, Jackie <

Mon 10/25/2021 9:01 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Bilodeau

Sent from my iPhone

The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think that you have received this email message in error, please notify the sender by reply email and delete the message and any attachments.

Robert Chon

Mon 10/25/2021 9:02 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Robert and Julie Chon



David Tang <

Mon 10/25/2021 10:12 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 < District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >



[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Name Address (Optional)

Jennifer Soboleski Mon 10/25/2021 11:59 PN

To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>; Nguyen, Mindy <Mindy.Nguyen@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affected the sleep of thousands of residents, including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced has been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation of the Quiet Zone will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely. Jennifer Soboleski

psakoi

Tue 10/26/2021 7:54 AM

To: theofficeofmayorsamliccardo@sanjosecs.gov <theofficeofmayorsamliccardo@sanjosecs.gov>

Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely, Pamela Murotsune San Jose Japantown resident

Wahyudinata Setiawan <

Tue 10/26/2021 11:24 AM

To: District 10 < District 10 @sanjoseca.gov >; District 2 < District 2 @sanjoseca.gov >; District 4 < District 4 < District 4 < District 4 < District 5 < District 5 < District 5 < District 5 < District 6 < District 6 < District 6 < District 7 < District 7 < District 7 < District 8 < District 9 < Distri < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 < district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 < district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Wahyudinata Setiawan

Stacy Ball

Tue 10/26/2021 6:50 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely Stacy Ball



Tue 10/26/2021 9:01 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Paula Schnur

President, Ryland Mews HOA representing 162 homeowners who live directly on the tracks.

Flora Moreno de Thompson

Wed 10/27/2021 6:55 AM

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 < District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 < district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 < District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov >

[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support for the resolution authorizing the City Manager to establish a quiet zone within the City of San José portion of the Warm Springs Subdivision railroad corridor, from N. Montgomery St to Horning St. In 2019, Councilmember Raul Peralez led an initiative to study a quiet zone when Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR), without notice, began operating train service overnight through the Greater Downtown area. The exposure to a high decibel sound on a nightly basis over the last two years has gravely affecting the sleep of thousands of residents including families and children. The sleep deprivation our community has faced have been devastating on both our mental and physical health. The implementation will finally mitigate UPRR's horns as they traverse through the Warm Springs line. Adopting this resolution is the final step in allowing this necessary work to begin to finally restore the peace we so desperately need.

Sincerely,

Flora Moreno de Thompson